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Greenville State Preschool  284-7195x2711

December 2024
Important Dates:
December 23 – January 6 School Closed for Winter Break
January 20 - Closed for Holiday
January 15 – Parent Meeting @ 10:00 (please meet in the library)
Let it Snow, Let it Snow, Let it Snow!
With the colder temperatures we tend to stay inside more however, please remember that we do go outside when we can and children should be dressed appropriately. 
Also, if you have not already done so, please switch out your child’s change of clothes for warmer ones. 
Thank you to all of you for your continued support of our program. We so appreciate you!
Have a wonderful winter break, we will see you in 2025[image: C:\Users\Linda\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\36JD4ZOB\1200px-Smiling_smiley_yellow_simple.svg[1].png]




Parent Curriculum Choice
December – Math
January - Science
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